MARION STREET PTA
2025-2026 5th Grade Positions

Dear Parents and Guardians:

This school year is almost through and before you know it you will have a 5th
grader. The PTA organizes many special events for the 5th graders to make them feel
special and to celebrate this milestone graduation year. We are looking for volunteers
to co-chair the various fifth-grade committees. Below is a description of each 5th Grade
Co-Chair position. If you would like to be considered for any of these positions, please
complete the Google Form by Friday, June 13th. Scan the QR code below or visit:

https://tinvurl.com/MSGrade5Chairs2526

Should you have any questions regarding any of the positions listed below,

please feel free to contact us at marionstreetpta@gmail.com.

Thank you,

Shana Conza & Judy Andon
Co-Presidents 2025/2026 School Year

Sth GRADE CHAIR POSITIONS

5th Grade Yearbook Co-Chairs

The Yearbook Co-Chairs will be responsible for gathering photographs from
parents/guardians through the Marion Street Drop Box, organizing and sorting photos,
assigning volunteers to complete the various pages of the yearbook and proofing, and
submitting the final product. The Yearbook Co-Chairs will also create a photo montage
to be shown to the fifth graders at the end of the school year.

5th Grade Class Co-Captains

The Class Captains will oversee all events organized by the PTA for the 5th Grade
graduating class including the “Happening,” trips, fifth-grade picnic, and will work with
the co-chairs of the sub-committees organized for these specific activities. The Class
Captains will also organize and arrange for 5th Grade fundraising activities in
conjunction with the Fundraising Chairs and design/order t-shirts for the fifth-grade
class.

The sub-committees that will work under the Class Co-Captains for which we need
volunteers are as follows:



e Happening Co-Chairs: The Happening Co-Chairs will be responsible for
planning the 5" Grade Happening — which is a dance to celebrate the 5" grade
class that takes place in June. Responsibilities will include booking a DJ,
selecting a theme and coordinating events for this special occasion.

e Fundraising/Pretzel Co-Chairs: The Fundraising Co-Chairs will be responsible
for planning and organizing events to raise funds for all 5" grade specific events
in-conjunction with the Fifth-Grade Captains. This includes, but is not limited to,
running the 5" Grade Pretzel Sales at dismissal.

¢ Graduation Lawn Sign Co-Chairs: The Graduation Sign Co-Chairs will be
responsible for ordering and distributing the lawn signs to all 5% grade families.



